
Subject: Thank you for your generous donation to the Lakshmi Narsimha Cultural Center!
Dear Anesh Kumar Gundra,
Thank you for your generous donation to the Lakshmi Narsimha Cultural Center Project! Donors like 
you are vital to the continued success of our mission to help the community with education, worship 
and cultural activities, and we are grateful for your support.
In the year 2023, you made a total contribution of $2,500 to this Project. Your gift was processed as a 
cash payment made in support of our mission.
As a tax-exempt organization under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code (EIN 88-0744180), 
every donation makes an impact, and we are so thankful for your support.
No goods or services were exchanged for your contribution, and your gift is tax-deductible to the full 
extent permitted by law. Please retain this letter for your tax records.
Thank you again for your dedication to serve the community. We’re excited to continue partnering 
with you.
Your Friends at the Lakshmi Narsimha Cultural Center

Your Ever Well Wisher Georgia Inc.
DBA: Lakshmi Narsimha Cultural Center
3005 Southwick Dr., Cumming, Georgia 30041
Email: youreverwellwisherga@gmail.com
Phone: 770 310-4067


	Slide 1

